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Drogos, Donna, Env, Health

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

richard heintz [ric0_6'1 @yahoo.com]
Wednesday, February 14, 2007 12:01 PM
Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
6200 Shattuck Status / Update Request

Dear Donna.

I am hoping that you can provide an update on the status of your review of the parcel at 6200 Shattuck, Oakland
California.

We've been awaiting a "Letter of Direction" from the Alameda Counly Department of Environmental Health on a Soil and
Groundwater Report, provided by Pangea Environmental, on Dec. 8, 2006.

Please let us know what we need to do.

Thanks,

Richard Heintz, (Owners Representative)

cc: Glenn Logan, (Owner)
automasters@lmi.net

Bob Clark-Riddell, (Principal Engineer, Pangea)
briddell@pangeaenv.com

http ://tv.yahoo.com/collections/265


